November 20, 2007

MR. JEFF SENNIE
Manager for Communication on Progress
UN Global Compact

Dear Sir:

Singer Bangladesh Limited is enclosing herewith their Communication on Progress(COP)

for review and subsequent inclusion in the Global Compact’s Web Site.

Please re-confirm receipt of the attachment.

Sincerely

MAHBUB JAMIL
Chairman & Managing Director

Ee : Hamim Rahmatullah - Director & COO



